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Dana Brown-Davis

From: Nancy Moore

Sent: Monday, July 15, 2019 3:25 PM
To: Dana Brown-Davis

Cc: Debbie Adelstein; Diana Bradrick
Subject: RE: Road Vacation - Safsten Road
Hi Dana,

Amy Grasher, Election Supervisor, said Safsten Road is in Fire Protection District 7. The contact name and address for
“the district follows:

Patty Markel, Board Secretary
Fire Protection District 7

PO Box 1599

Ferndale, WA 98248

Patty’s email: pmarkel@wcfd7.org
FPD 7 phone: (360) 384-0303

Safsten Road is not within a water district.
Let us know if you need anything further.

Nancy

From: Dana Brown-Davis

Sent: Monday, July 15, 2019 1:21 PM
To: Debbie Adelstein

Cc: Diana Bradrick; Nancy Moore
Subject: Road Vacation - Safsten Road

Hello, Debbie:

I will be sending you a memo by the end of the day tomorrow asking for water and fires districts information
as noted below; just thought I'd give you a heads-up. | think all the documents you'll need to in order to
gather the requested information can be found on InSite here:
https://whatcom.legistar.com/LegislationDetail.aspx?ID=4054433&GUID=C1580F7D-5F75-4C33-8B68-6891CC8D59A5

Let me know if you have questions.
Have a good afternoon.
Dana

SUBJ: Petition to Vacate

The Whatcom County Council received a petition requesting the vacation of Safsten Road filed
by BP West Coast Products LLC, et al.



